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Docket No. 50-334

Duquesne Light Company
ATTN: Mr. C. N. Dunn

Vice President
Operations Division

435 Sixth Avenue
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 1C219

Gentlemen:

Subject: Enforcement Conference No. 50-334/79-21

This refers to the management meeting conducted by myself and other members
of the Region I staff at our office in King of Prussia, Pennsylvania, on
September 25, 1979 and to the discussions regarding the implementation of
your design control program, the effectiveness of your management controls
and the facility's recent enforcement history held by our staff with yourself,
Mr. E. Woolever, and members of your respective staffs.

The matters discussed during this meeting are described in the Office of
Inspection and Enforcement Inspection Report which is enclosed with this
letter. In regard to those matters, you are requested to provide this
office within 30 days with your written comments and coninitments addressing
the following:

Actions planned or taken to place additional management emphasis and
direction on identified problems and issues, problem escalation, and
identification of internal responsibilities for action;

Actions planned or taken to ensure the completeness and quality of
submittals made to the NRC;

Actions planned or taken to enhance the administration of commitments
associated with license activites to assure successful implementation;

Actions taken or planned to review the progress and effectiveness of
the various programs required by the facility license and to assure
that license conditions are being met; and,

Actions taken or planned to assure that administrative controls are
properly implemented and adhered to, including those actions taken or
planned to review and enhance the resolution of NRC inspection findings.
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In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," Part 2,
Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter and the enclosed
inspection report will be placed in the NRC's Public Document Room. If
this report contains any information that you (or your contractor) believe
to be proprietary, it is necessary that you nake a written application
within 20 days to this office to withhold such information from public
disclosure. Any such application must be accompanied by an affidavit
executed by the owner of the information, which identifies the document or
part sought to be withheld, and which contains a statement of reasons which

addresses with specificity (b)(4) of Section 2.790.
the items which will be considered by the Commission

as listed in subparagraph The information sought
to be withheld shall be incorporated as far as possible into a separate
part of the affidavit. If we do not hear from you in this regard within
the specified period, the report will be placed in the Public Document
Room.

Should you have any questions concerning this inspection, we will be
pleased to discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

.

4 o ays

y e H. Grier
Director

Enclosure: Office of Inspection and Enforcement Inspection Report Number
50-334/79-21

cc w/ encl:
F. Bissert, Technical Assistant Nuclear

R. Washabaugh, QA Manager
J. Werling, Station Superintendent
G. Moore, General Superintendent, Power Stations Department
J. J. Carey, Nuclear Technical Assistant
R. Martin, Nuclear Engineer


